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About the Cover: This month’s cover features Kerry Cripe’s sketch of the 

North Goshen sanctuary—a view he’s been enjoying for over 42 years! 
Kerry, who started sketching back in high school, usually captures scenes 

from nature, but this time he turned his pencil to something just as famil-

iar and dear: our beloved sanctuary. Thanks, Kerry, for giving us a peek 

through your artistic eyes! . 

We invite other artists of all ages in the congregation to share their crea-

tivity! If you’re inspired to contribute your own artwork for future bulletin 

covers, please reach out to Becky or Belen. Let’s continue to celebrate 

hope through art! 

 

               Attendance: November 10— 57 



  

North Goshen Mennonite Church 
 Weeds and Wheat: Embracing the Messiness 

November 17,  2024 
 

Focus Question:  How can we embrace both the “weeds” 
and “wheat” within ourselves and our community, trusting 
that each is essential to our shared journey? 

Gathering Song                               Erica U. 

 There’s a Wild Hope in the Wind                          VT 828 

Welcome & Announcements                                    Daisy G.L. 

Prayer for Peace 

Call to Worship 

Songs   

 In The Bulb There Is a Flower                           VT 670 

             La paz de la tierra                                                     VT 838 

Offering/Song      Mountain Has Broken                         VT 495 

 

Scripture Reading:    Matthew 13:24-30   
 
Reflection: The Field of Us: Imperfectly Growing      Becky H. 
      
Conversation with Daisy     

Song    Together                                                                   VT 389 

Sharing Time & Prayer 

Blessing & Song   Sing a New World into Being       VT 809 

 

 

 

 

Today: 
9:00 AM Sunday School 
10:15 Worship 
 

Today’s Volunteers: 
Elaine H., Kathy N.Y., & Jenny G.

Robert M., Hilda L., & Kristina B.M. 
Music Team: Todd H.                   Song Leader: Erica U.

 

This Week 
Tue., 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study @ Greencroft 
Wed., 6:00 PM Thanksgiving Community Meal 
 

Next Sunday: 
Scripture: 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18  
Theme: Thankful Hearts: Gratitude in All Circumstances 
Worship Leader: Deena B.                 Song Leader: Todd H. 
Children’s Church: Bonnie C., Harlan  S., & Kristina B.M. 
Nursery: Elaine T., Kerry C., & Jenny G. 
 

 

Wednesday’s Thanksgiving Meal: This Wednesday is the 
Thanksgiving Community Meal where we invite our neigh-
bors to join us for a traditional Thanksgiving meal! NGMC 
and New Life are working together on this. Aside from the 
food, we will need help with setting up, serving, and clean-
up. Please see Ruth Ann or Deena to if you're able to help. 

Seeds of Hope: Next week marks the conclusion of our 
Seeds of Hope series with the theme "Thankful Hearts: 
Gratitude in All Circumstances" based on 1 Thessalonians 
5:16-18. We’ll reflect on how to cultivate gratitude in every 
season of life, even in challenges, and celebrate the ways 
our community finds joy and hope together. Join us as we 
close this series with hearts open to gratitude. 



  

• Advent & Christmas at North Goshen! 
We have an exciting season of reflection, celebration, and 
community ahead! Check out the special flyer insert in to-
day’s bulletin for all the details on our upcoming Advent ser-
vices, children’s activities, Christmas Eve plans, and more. 
Don’t miss out on the warmth, light, and connection as we 
journey through this sacred time together!  

• A Community of Gifts: Thank you to everyone who partici-
pated in last week’s gifts activity by sharing your own gifts 
and recognizing the gifts of others. Your reflections celebrate 
the beauty of who we are together. You are invited to contin-
ue this practice for the remainder of the month. As you leave 
worship or during the next weeks, feel free to write down 
your gifts and those you see in others on the provided slips 
and clip them to the strings on the back bulletin board. Let’s 
continue celebrating the unique gifts among us! 

Upcoming Events 

• Young Adult Care Packages: As Thanksgiving approaches, let's 
come together to show our love and care for our college-age 
young adults who are out navigating the world. We’re collecting 
goodies—baked goods, candy, popcorn, snacks—and notes of 
encouragement to fill care packages that will remind them of 
their North Goshen family as finals draw near or as they contin-
ue their work. Each of these young adults—Danny and Christina 
Elizalde, Fae and Tessa Sommers, Lena, Hannah, Jon, and Aaron 
Yeakey,  Natan Nafziger, Omar Gonzalez, Octavio and Nicole 
Blacut, Jordan and Emma Helmuth, Shay Chupp, Christopher 
Craw, Francisco Behan Morillo, Trent, Quinn, and Devin Stoltzfus, 
and Matthew Unzicker—is part of our congregation’s fabric. 
Though they may be in different places and stages, our connec-
tion to them remains. Please bring your goodies and notes by 
November 24, and let’s show them just how deeply they are 
held by this community.  
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• The need for prayer for our world feels more urgent and im-
portant than ever. The College Mennonite Church Mennonite 
Action prayer group will gather again on Tuesday, November 
19, from 12 noon to 1 p.m. This month, we will meet in the 
CMC sanctuary, joining together through song and silence, 
scripture, spoken prayers, and candle lighting. We will hold 
in prayer the call for ceasefires in Gaza and other conflict 
zones, and we will seek peace in our communities, our na-
tion, and our world. All are welcome to come and go as they 
are able—whether for the full hour or just part of it. Becky 
Helmuth is involved in this group.  

• A Christmas sale to support Palestinian artisans at Kern 
Road Mennonite Church, Friday, Nov. 22, 11-7; Saturday, Nov. 
23, 9-4. More information in November Crossings, sent out 
last week.  

• Mennonite Arts Weekend is February 7-9, 2025, in Cincinnati, 
Ohio! This year’s theme, Engaging in the Mysteries of the Crea-
tor, celebrates the creativity of Anabaptist Mennonite artists. 
The weekend includes workshops and presentations starting 
Friday evening and wrapping up with Sunday worship. There 
will also be children’s activities, a nursery, and meals on Satur-

day. Register early to secure a spot in limited workshops! For 
more details on presenters, registration, and lodging, visit 
https://mennoniteartsweekend.org. 

• Just Peace Pilgrimage February 18-25, 2025, Indiana Michigan 
Mennonite Conference is partnering with Mennonite Mission 
Network to provide an opportunity for growing intercultural ca-
pacity and racial justice by offering a United States Civil Rights 

Tour. Cost is $300 plus travel to/from Tennessee/Georgia. A 
poster with more information is on the church office bulletin 
board. 
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